Dear Parents and Carers,
This week we are celebrating the first real signs of spring! The short bursts of sunshine and the slightly warmer temperatures certainly help to keep us all going, don’t they?
Parents Evenings
Thank you to those of you who came to meet your child’s teachers this week. We know that you all enjoyed looking through children’s work books and hopefully you all feel fully briefed on how your child is getting on, both academically, and socially and emotionally. If you were unable to make an appointment, please feel free to get in touch with your child’s teacher via the main office and they will arrange a time to talk to you. 

Attendance
At the end of next week, those children who have had good attendance this month – over 97% - will receive a certificate to celebrate their efforts. Certificates will be rewarded monthly, so if your child has missed out this time, improved attendance next month will ensure they receive a certificate next time. 
We are delighted to announce that the winners of this week’s class attendance competition is Year 2 with 97%. A shout out to Year 6 who were just pipped to the post! We have spun the wheel of fortune during our achievement assembly this afternoon and they won an extra playtime. Well done Year 2! 
Class attendance so far this term: 
	
	Week 1
	Week 2
	Week 3
	Week 4

	Reception
	91%
	92%
	93%
	87%

	Year 1
	94%
	99%
	96%
	93%

	Year 2
	96%
	98%
	94%
	97%

	Year 3
	93%
	97%
	95%
	86%

	Year 4
	94%
	95%
	93%
	93%

	Year 5
	95%
	90%
	95%
	92%

	Year 6
	94%
	100%
	94%
	96%



Coffee Afternoon
We are holding a coffee afternoon on Thursday 30th March at 2pm. It will be lovely to see those of you who can make it, and catch up before we break up for the Spring holiday next Friday. We will have donated uniform available, in a range of sizes, for you to help yourselves to if you wish. If anyone has any uniform that is no longer required, we would be thrilled if you could donate it to school. Please drop items into the office before lunchtime next Thursday. Thank you. 
Cake Sale 
Friends of Leftwich will be holding a cake sale on Tuesday 28th March, from 3.15pm on the infant playground. Please look out for a letter, with all the details, which is being sent home with children today. Cakes will be sold for 50p each, with profits going towards our Friends of Leftwich fund which supports school to pay for special events, projects and resources. 
Goodbye Mr Rob
It is with a heavy heart that we tell you Simon Robinson will be leaving us at the end of next week. He is taking up a position as a sports coach at Middlewich Primary. I think we’re all still in shock that he is moving on! But he is taking up a role which allows him to focus on his first love of sport and further develop his career. We are sure you will join us in thanking him for his contribution to life at Leftwich during his time here. He is popular with staff and children alike and he will be greatly missed, but we wish him the very best of luck as he moves on. Thankfully, Mr Rob will still be running holiday clubs at Leftwich, so we will still get to see him! 

As we enter the last week of the Spring term, we are looking forward more fun with OPAL and Forest Schools, sharing more of the children’s fantastic work and to our Easter Assembly… it’s almost Spring Chicken time – woohoo!
Have a great weekend everyone. Let’s hope the sun continues to shine. 
Kind regards,
Mrs C Harrison and Mrs L Guy


